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I am writing as a concerned citizen of Petersburg Alaska. We rely heavily on our local radio station KFSK. The
 local radio keeps us informed of daily happenings, local news, government updates and closures as well as the
 weather and national news. A cut to service for our small radio station would be devastating to our community. We
 are already losing our transportation with the large cuts you've made to the ferry system. Please don't cause us to
 lose our local radio station also.

Regards,
Ambre Burrell
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